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Translation of Letter received from Yamashita Kisen K. K,

May 25th 1938.-

S/S "SHANG MARU"
Dear Birs,

We regret to inform you that on account of our
circumstances it has now been decided to withdraw the class-
ification of the above vessel from your Society and re-class
her with the B.C. e shall return to you the vessel's
Olassification Certificates in due course.

Yours faithfully,

YAMASHITA KISEN KABUSHIKI KAISHA.

Lloyd’s Regis
Foundation
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